
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  26th February 2024 

Our Learning 

Woodlands Owls:  
In years Reception, years 1, 2 and 3 we 
have been exploring jungle animals as we 
work through our new stories— ‘ Animal 
Boogie’ and ‘Rumble in the Jungle.’ We 
have been moving and communicating 
like the jungle animals as we role-play 
their ways of moving. We’ve been 
exploring rhyming words to use when 
describing the animals. 

 

Years 3 and 4 have been looking at 
traditional fairy tales and have been 
exploring them in greater detail to try 
and find out more information from the 
stories.  What would YOU do if a wolf 
came to eat you, or would you climb up a 
giant beanstalk?  

 

In year 6, we have been talking about 
how to be safe online. Although 
technology has helped us in so many 
ways , it can be hard to know if the things 
we are doing are safe. We’ve discussed 
what information we should and 
shouldn’t share, who we should talk to 
when we’re feeling unsafe, and how to tell 
if a site is safe or not.  Year 6 have worked 
really hard and have been looking at 
their own profiles to see how to make 
themselves even safer.  

 

Bucket time has been great fun this week! 
We made animal footprints from flour, 
and created beautiful snakes using our 
fantastic cutting skills. 

Important Dates 
 

8th March—17th March— 
Science week 

 

8th March—World Book 
Day 

 

9th March—Ramadan 
starts 

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 
 Johnny joined us this week and has already settled really well into Woodlands Owls.  

He has been so focused in class and has been doing fantastic work! Well done Johnny!   

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


